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To:
Subject:
Date:

don bergmann
Douglass, Donna
30 Sniffen Rd.
Monday, March 6, 2023 10:41:15 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Donna,
Please let the HDC know that I am totally in favor of the HDC, indeed all relevant Town bodies, preventing the 
demolition of 30 Sniffen Rd.  One solution appears to be the designation of an historic district if two thirds of the 
neighbors support that.  I assume the group that constitutes "the neighbors" can be ascertained in as positive a way 
as possible.  Certainly, all should be done to support that effort, e.g. administrative speed, ease and any legal support 
which the Town Attorney can provide.  I do not know the role that 8-30g can play, if any.  I also suggest an 
investigation of the deeds, in case there is any restriction in writing or implied that could be relevant.

Please feel free to pass this e mail on.  I have no role, other than as a cheerleader for the preservation of 30 Sniffen 
Rd. and its companion homes.

Thanks, Don Bergmann 32 Sherwood Dr. Westport CT
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